
Friday 17th May 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
A huge well done to all of our Year 6 pupils who completed 

their SATs this week. You all persevered and did yourselves 

and the school proud!  

Well done to the Y5 Football Team who took part in their tour-

nament on Monday. Our A team won every game and are 

through to the finals in June. Our B team put in a fantastic ef-

fort. We are proud of you all! 

We are currently looking for a parent governor to join our   

Governing Body.  Earlier this week, I sent out some information 

about this and how to nominate yourself or someone else.  

Please contact the school office on 794122 if 

you would like to find out more. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.58% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

RCM 

97.44% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6ZM 

100% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

7x8=56    56÷7=8 

8x7=56    56÷8=7 

Reading Corner 

There are lots of free activities in all of the Hull Libraries 
over the May Half term.  Use the link to book your places. 

An Extra Helping... The Big Malarkey Festival | Eventbrite 

Y4 Multiplication Check  

All pupils in year 4 will be taking part in 

the statutory multiplication recall as-

sessment starting Monday 3rd 

June2024. 

Please encourage your child to prac-

tise daily using Times Tables Rock 

Stars. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 87.54% 

RCM 97.44% 

RLS 96.76% 

1KR 95.11% 

1CS 85.65% 

2ZC 92.96% 

2MK 96.55% 

3TW 85.83% 

3MH 94.71% 

4HS 92.34% 

4SS 93.87% 

5DC 94.25% 

5JL 90.74% 

6AD 94.44% 

6BA 96.09% 

6ZM 100% 

Venn Academy Trust Parent Forum 

Venn’s parent forum meets each 

term to discuss topics important to 

parents and the trust to benefit 

your children. If you are interested 

in joining the forum please follow 

this link: 

Venn Academy Trust - Parent Carer 

Forum Registration Form (office.com)  

The next meeting will be held remotely on Wednesday 

19th June 2024, 9:30am - 10:30am. 

End of term 

This term ends on Friday 24th May 

2024 at 3.30pm. 

Pupils return to school on Monday 3rd 

June 2024. Gates open at 8.40am. 

Free School Meals Vouchers 

Vouchers for free school meal pupils for over May half 

term will be sent out next week via Parentmail.   

If you don’t receive these, please contact the office on 

794122 so this can be resolved  before the start of the 

holidays. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L7lAsoWIIkeBeMwpPSjKAlI3OqR_B_NNpKcjAfMJ6xBUQUxWT0NDNlFDOUcxVUo0OEJNVFZBVzRaQy4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=L7lAsoWIIkeBeMwpPSjKAlI3OqR_B_NNpKcjAfMJ6xBUQUxWT0NDNlFDOUcxVUo0OEJNVFZBVzRaQy4u

